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HB 4053 – Relating to accelerated college credit programs 
Work Session Recommendations 

 
The bill directs the Chief Education Office (CEdO), in collaboration with the Higher Education 
Coordinating Commission (HECC), to prepare an annual report on accelerated college credit 
programs by December 1, 2018. After June 30, 2019 the HECC becomes the entity responsible for 
producing the report. The HECC must also adopt statewide standards for public post-secondary 
institutions of education to make information related to accelerated college credit programs 
available on each institution’s Internet website. 
 
Recommended Changes 
 
LFO recommends adoption of the -A7 amendment which contains a $175,276 General 
Fund appropriation to the HECC in the 2017-19 biennium.  
 

MOTION:  I move adoption of the -A7 amendment to HB 4053.  (VOTE) 
 
Final Subcommittee Action 
 
LFO recommends that HB 4053, as amended by the -A7 amendment, to be moved to the 
Ways and Means Full Committee. 
 

MOTION:  I move HB 4053, as amended, to the Full Committee with a do pass 
recommendation.  (VOTE) 
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